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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: jduda@broadbentinc.com
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 8:21 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; mherrick@broadbentinc.com; charles.carmel@bp.com
Subject: BP Station #771 (ACEH Case #RO0000200)

Hello Donna, 
 
The off-site investigation associated with BP Station #771 located at 899 Rincon Ave., Livermore, CA was originally 
scheduled to be conducted in late December.  Unfortunately, due to a safety stand-down issued by BP in early 
December, this work was unable to be completed as scheduled.  The safety stand-down prevented Broadbent and 
Associates, Inc. (BAI) from conducting any type of field work until further investigations into an incident at another 
BP station were conducted. This stand-down was lifted on January 26, 2011.  The original off-site property access 
agreement was valid until December 31, 2010.  We are currently involved in negotiations with the off-site property 
owner in an attempt to receive an extension for this agreement.  However, the property owner has been initially 
reluctant to provide us with a reasonable extension in which the work can properly and safely be performed.  Due 
to these circumstances, the established deadline of February 18, 2011 for submittal of a Soil and Water 
Investigation Report will not be met.  We will continue to seek an extended access agreement with the property 
owner.  As off-site property access is questionable at this time, we would like to provide ACEH with an update by 
March 11, 2011.  
Once property access issues have been resolved, an appropriate deadline will be determined.  Please feel free to 
contact me directly with any questions.  Thank you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Duda 
Project Scientist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(530) 566-1400   
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